
Our Lady of Peace Parish 
“Three Churches One Faith Community” 

  Bulletin  
Sunday, July 24th - 17th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Pastoral Office 

603 Union St., Fredericton, NB E3A 3N5 

Tel: (506) 444-6010 
 

Fr. Maria Arokiam Chinnappan, HGN 

Administrative Assistant:   Irene Jewett 
 

                                                     Parish Email: parishoffice@ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca 

 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 

Tuesday, July 26th 12:00 pm - St. Theresa’s Church 
 Patricia Gyuk 

Wednesday, July 27th 10:00 am - St. Anthony’s Church 
Catherine McGinley 

Thursday, July 28th 12:00 pm - St. Theresa’s Church 
 Denise White  

Friday, July 29th 10:00 am - St. Anthony’s Church 

Irma Tucker 
Saturday, July 30th 4:00 pm - St. Anthony’s Church 

Mass For The People  
Sunday, July 31st  8:45 pm - St. Patrick’s Church 

Kathleen Kohler     
Sunday, July 31st  11:00 am - St. Theresa’s Church 

Joseph Vilimaitis  
 

    
Marriages & Baptism please call pastoral office. 

               
                St. Anthony’s    

Darrell Tucker      
Offered by Brenda & Marc   

 
 

 

 

 

(Parish Office Closed Mondays July & Aug) 

 
 

 
 

Our Lady of Peace Financial Update Website & Social 

Media 
Weekly Offertory – July 17, 2022 Year-to-Date  

 

www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca 
 

Keep up to date on all activities, news 
and weather cancelations! 

 

 
 

@Ourladyofpeaceparishfredericton 

Sunday Contributions: $3,169.00 Offertory: $ 136,358.00 
Auto Debit (average): $1,978.00 Budget Needs: $ 145,000.00 
Total: $5147.00 Excess (Shortfall):  ($    8,642.00) 
Weekly Budget Needs: $5,000.00 Information inquires should be 

directed to: 
Frank O’Donnell 472-0145 

(mbfod@nbnet.nb.ca) or Greg 
Feener 472-9364 (glf@nbnet.nb.ca) 

Excess (Shortfall)     $162.00  
Capital Infrastructure: $     70.00 
Special Collections: $       
Other: $     210.00 

Our Lady of Peace is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners through 
time, talent and treasure.  For all that you do, THANK YOU! 

 
 

 

Parish Announcements 
Parish Giving 

In addition to our parish envelope and auto debit 
program, parishioners are able to use E-Transfers for 
their parish giving.   

 

E-Transfers can be done through on-line banking 
with your financial institution.  Please send to 
olpdonations@gmail.com.  If you need to add a 
secure question, please use: 

 “What is this donation for?” and the answer 
“ourladyofpeace” 

 

Envelopes can be dropped off at the pastoral center at 
603 Union St.  There is a mail slot in the door at the 
backdoor.  Please do not leave envelopes in the mailbox 
at the front door. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
parish office for assistance. 

 

 

 

World Day for 
Grandparents and the 

Elderly Blessing 
 

 
God of mercy, 
You have given your children the gift of a long life, 
and they ask for your blessing. 
Let them feel the tenderness and strength of your 
presence. 
As they look back to the past, 
let them rejoice in your mercy. 
As they look forward to the future, 
may they persevere in hope that does not fade. 
To you be praise and glory forever.  
 Amen. 
 

mailto:parishoffice@ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca


 

Ministry Schedule July 30th & 31st 
                        St. Anthony’s                                                                                       St. Theresa’s 
Hospitality   Mona & Ray McCarthy                              Mary Fitzpatrick, Martin Colford, Andre Paier,  
                                                                                                                 Janet Matheson, Betty MacNeil  
Eucharistic 
Ministers                                                                                                Mary Ellen & Lawrence Holleran  
 
Altar Server     Merla Spires   
 
Lector                Greg Forsythe                                                         Deborah Allen                                                                     

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL NOTES              
 

Remember You can reach out to Pastoral Council at any time by e-mailing 
olppastoralcouncilfredericton@gmail.com 

 
Walking Together: Pope Francis Canada 2022 ~ Pope Francis will make a pastoral visit to 

Canada from July 24 to 29. The Pope’s visit will provide a unique opportunity for him, 

once again, to listen and dialogue with Indigenous Peoples, to express his heartfelt 

closeness and to address the impact of colonization and the participation of the Catholic 

Church in the operation of residential schools throughout Canada.  The Pope will celebrate Holy Mass on 

Tuesday, July 26th at Commonwealth Stadium, Edmonton, Alberta at 1:15 pm (Atlantic Time) and Thursday, July 

28th at The National Shrine of Ste. Anne de Beaupré at 11:00 am (Atlantic Time).  Visit 

https://www.papalvisit.ca/schedule/ for links to Mass livestreams.   

In conjunction with the Pope’s visit to Canada on July 28th, a prayer service is planned in the Mary Sullivan Room 
of the Monsignor Boyd Centre at St. Dunstan’s Church.  Live streaming of the visit in Quebec is planned.  Prayers 
will be said for the Pope’s health and success of his visit to Canada.  Please feel free to stop by between 6:30 – 
8:30 pm … all are welcome!  Please contact Mary McMahon if you plan to attend 457-0093. 
 

Faith Formation Update  Online Registration is Now Open! 
 

Help us prepare for the fall of 2022.  Families with children in kindergarten to grade 7 are invited to register for 
our Family Faith Formation program beginning in September.  Families with children entering grade 2 in the fall 
will receive Sacrament Preparation for 1st Eucharist throughout the year.  To register please visit 
www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca/religious-formation-k-to-7.  Please note that the online form works best 
sent from a laptop or computer.   
 

Do you have or know a youth entering grade 8 this coming September? 
 

Confirmation Preparation (2 year program) for youth entering grade 8 will begin in September. To help us plan 
we are asking all youth entering grades 8 who are wanting to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation to register 
online at www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca/confirmation-preparation.  Please note that the online form 
works best sent from a laptop or computer.   
 

Please share with other families and youth that may not see this announcement.   Thanks! 

St. Anne de Beaupre 

A pilgrimage to St. Anne de Beaupre is planned for September 9-12.  The cost is $619.00 taxes included based 

on 2 people per room.  This includes breakfast each morning, bus tour of Quebec City with shopping time, day 

trip to Our Lady of The Cape Shrine.  If you are interested please contact Colleen at wilson.341@hotmail.com or 

call the office at 843-2210 and I will forward your information to her.   

 

 Bronze Rush 
Due to popular demand Bronze Rush returns for the summer months of July and August.  For those 

who wish to play the cost is $5.00 a spot.  Players can play as often as they wish.  The draw will take 

place the 1st of September for the winner of half the pot. The remainder of the money will be used 

to offset the cost of a Parish Activity. Players can drop in the office or drop an envelope in the 

offertory marked Bronze Rush.   Running total will be announced each week in the bulletin.  Good Luck to all 

Players.  As of Bulletin Time 30 people have played.  
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